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It is not discrimination to want age-appropriate content for our children. SB1098 

discriminates against a local school boards duty to support the will of their district's 

populace. Oregon is vast in its area and values differ from district to district. These 

types of issues are always best decided at the local level. If this bill is passed it will 

reduce school boards to figure heads and take away local control. For these reasons 

I ask you to vote no.  


